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Completed work and upcoming schedule   

The station and lifts are now open for use and the new and improved accessibility 

features are complete: 

✓ two new lifts connecting the platforms to the existing footbridge and commuter car 

parks 

✓ a new accessible parking space and kiss and ride space in both commuter car 

parks 

✓ a new pedestrian crossing across the northern commuter car park 

✓ relocation of the existing southbound bus stop on Narara Valley Drive 

✓ formalised Boarding Assistance Zones on each platform 

✓ upgraded CCTV and lighting for improved safety and security. 

 

Artist’s impression of the Narara Station Upgrade, subject to change during detailed design. 
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Finishing work  

Minor finishing work will take place in the coming weeks including additional light installation, 

painting, and finalising the new Boarding Assistance Zone canopy on Platform 1.  Work will be 

carried out during standard construction hours between 7am and 6pm from Friday 15 October 

to Tuesday 30 November 2021. 

Work on the new accessible path and stairs from the station to Narara Valley Drive will also be 

carried out in the coming weeks during standard construction hours and is due to be open for 

use by late October. Please use the lifts located at the Narara Valley Drive entrance and 

Goonak Parade entrance to access the Station while the new ramp is being constructed. 

Equipment to be used includes a crane, powered hand tools and ladders. 

Our crews will comply with all NSW Health COVID regulations while they carry out these works, with 

traffic control on site for driver and pedestrian safety. We encourage you to subscribe to our 

project email distribution for the latest information, by calling us on 1800 684 490 or emailing 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Keep in touch 

Transport for NSW is committed to keep the community informed throughout the delivery of the 

project via newsletters, advertisements and signage. You can stay informed via the project 

website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/narara. For further information on the projector to receive 

project updates via email, please call the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. For urgent enquiries or complaints, please call the 24-hour 

construction line on 1800 775 465 
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